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Oregon already has a mandatory background check system that often causes delays. 

Adding another arbitrary restriction only burdens law-abiding citizens while doing 

nothing to enhance public safety. Criminals and those intent on harm do not acquire 

guns legally and will not be affected by this law. A waiting period only delays lawful 

self-defense for law abiding citizens. 


